United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell Field Office
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88202

IN REPLY REFER TO: S
vAK 4 g 2003
3180
NM 92199

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
7002 0860 0004 9559 1442

EGL Resources Inc.
Attn: Linda Johnston
POB 10886

Midland, Texas 79702

RE: Rescind Sundry Notice dated Approved February 27, 2003 on the Rio Blanca “4” Federal No. 01 ,
located in Sec. 04, T. 23 S., R. 34 E., of Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Johnston:

Regarding the Sundry Notice that was approved on 02/27/03 to directionally drill from the subject well, this office is in error
and is rescinding the approval. A change of operator must be on file prior to submitting sundries regarding this well.
Sundries are accepted by the operator only, thus this Sundry submitted by EGL Resources is not accepted and not approved.
A copy of the Sundry is attached. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, contact Gary Gourley at the Division
of Minerals at (505)-627-0249.

Sincerely,
i
/S/ Larry D. Bray
Larry D. Bray
Assistant Field Manager
Lands and Minerals
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